20th April 2021
Dear Parent/Carer,
Welcome back
What a brilliant morning! It has been great seeing lots of smiling faces and happy children playing and spending time with their friends. It’s been brilliant too to hear so many tell us that they have cycled, scooted or walked to school as part of the Big Peddle. Well done keep it up.
Easter eggs
I know lots of our children enjoyed the Easter eggs kindly donated by Northwich Rotary; if your child did not get one and is in school they will bring this home today.
Please see below updated testing guidance received today; this applies to children and adults.
From 9th April if you have been identified as a close contact of someone who has tested positive for coronavirus you are advised to book a PCR test. You should do this at the start of your 10-day self-isolation period.  Taking a test is not an alternative to self-isolating. You will still need to isolate for the full 10 days even if you test negative for coronavirus.   If you live with the person who has tested positive, you should book your test for 3 to 5 days after their symptoms started. If you do not live with the person, you should book your test for 3 to 5 days after the day you last spent time with them. If you can’t book your test within 5 days, book it as soon as possible.  If you’re a close contact, but you’ve already tested positive in the past 90 days, you should not get tested but still complete the full 10-day self-isolation period.
School covid contact details covid@charlesdarwin.cheshire.sch.uk  / 07922949835
Best wishes
Adam Croft
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